## SAN DIEGO CHAPTER NEWS-SAN



We were so pleased to receive the letter shown here from the US Coast Guard...it was our 20th year that they have hosted our Christmas program for the special little children from Rady Chldren's Hospital. We are very proud and thankful for all their support!

Rose *Murphy* Cuthill, Eleanor *Johnson* Skipsey and myself will be attending the 60th Anniversary and we are very excited about it! We appreciate all the hard work, time and effort that the Nation's Capital chapter and all the members have devoted to making this sooooo special to add to our wonderful memories, Thank you everyone!

We are in the midst of planning for our Annual "DAY AT THE RACES" which will be held this year on Saturday, August 9 at the Del Mar Racetrack "Where the Turf Meets the Surf". Also, this is our 20th year for the races. Excitement Plus!!!

We always keep our Silverliner sisters and families in our thoughts and prayers.

## Submitted by Lorna Beers Reed



LEFT,
Eleanor *Johnson*Skipsy reprising her annual role as Mrs.
Santa!



## COMMANDER 2710 NORTH HARBOR DRIVE, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101

December 26, 2013

Lorna,

I want to personally thank you for the beautiful plaque you presented Sector San Diego at the Silverliners Christmas Party. It was nice of you to include the Coast Guard emblem! We will proudly display it on our base.

I must say that it is really you and the Silverliners organization that should be recognized after stepping up and doing so much for the special little children from the Rady Children's Hospital for the past 20 years. What an impressive and you should be proud of all you do!

I hope you and the rest of the Silverliners have a happy holiday season and a wonderful new year.

Sincerely,

Sean M. Mahoney Captain, U.S. Coast Guard



ABOVE, Members Eleanor *Johnson* Skipsey, Rose *Murphy* Cuthill, Lorna *Beers* Reed along with a host of supporters and friends at the 2013 Silverliner Christmas party with the USCG